
 

Date: 04th April 2023 

 
To, 

The Department of Corporate Services, 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 

14th Floor, P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai 400001. 
BSE Scrip Code: 524743 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Subject: Intimation Regarding Change in Website of the company - Pursuant to Regulation 
30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

 

With reference to the above subject matter, we would like to inform you that the website of 

the Company has been changed from www.fischerchemic.com to www.fischerchemic.in. 

 

This is for your information and records 

 

Thanking You, 

Yours truly, 

For Fischer Chemic Limited 

 
 

 
Sanjay Jayantilal Jain 

DIN 03162189 

Director 
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